
 

    
   

 
 

 

13th January 2022 

Our ref: KTA/320.LCO 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Maths Exam Preparation  
  
It is vitally important to us that students have the knowledge and tools to help prepare for their Maths exams in 
the Summer but also that as parents/carers you know how to support your child on this journey.  
 
Below I have outlined a few things that we are offering in school and also some information regarding revision 
books and revision platforms that can be purchased or accessed at home.  
 
Support sessions in school  
There are several support sessions being held in school. Topics for these will be advertised to students. 
 

 Thursday lunch time   
o Higher Revision with Mrs Brett 1.08   
 

 Thursday after school (Juice and biscuits will be provided)  
o Foundation Revision Dr Taylor 1.10  
o Higher Revision Mr Andrews 1.10  

 
CGP workbooks  
  
CGP have some excellent revision books and workbooks. We are planning to sell these through ParentPay and we 
will email you with further details shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Past Paper Questions  
No revision is ever complete without doing past paper questions. This is the ultimate opportunity to test whether 
students can apply what they have learnt in different contexts but also develop exam practice. We will send links 
for the relevant past papers via Show My Homework, these can be accessed easily online. Paper copies of past 
papers are also available in the LRC sessions after school.   
 
 



 

    
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Specification Checklists  
 
Students can use specification checklists to evaluate what they need to work on as part of their revision. Although 
they look long and daunting, students will already be able to do a lot of this and it will enable them to work 
efficiently when revising. These will be available online and will be sent out via Show My Homework. 
 
Should you have any further queries please not hesitate to contact me k.taylor@stowhigh.com  
 

Kind regards 

Dr K A Taylor 

Dr K A Taylor 

Director or Maths 

 

mailto:k.taylor@stowhigh.com

